The Maria Montessori Training Organisation
trading as
The Maria Montessori Institute

Financial Assistance Policy — Course
Financial assistance is available to the current and prospective students.
Assistance will be offered to students according to the following priorities:
1. To continue to support students currently in receipt of assistance

2. To support students who are already on a training course but who may not be able
to remain due to changed financial circumstances

3. All other requests

For further information regarding applying for assistance, please email the Course
Administrator course@mariamontessori.org.

Students must reapply for financial assistance each year if they are attending a course which
extends beyond one year. Assistance is based on the relative needs of students who have
applied and on the funds available. Whilst the Institute will make every effort to maintain
financial assistance to students, circumstances may change so that receipt in one year is not
a guarantee that this will be available in subsequent years.

The institute respects the confidentiality of all financial assistance awarded to students and
we request students in receipt of financial assistance to also keep this information
confidential.
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